
Outlook

Fw: Notice of UAO Master Plan Discussion

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 11/19/2024 4:17 PM
To Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>; Ashley Balsom <ashley.balsom@jla.us.com>

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT 
Partner + Senior Program Manager    
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » Schedule a 30 minute meeting   

From: BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Friday, November 8, 2024 8:07 AM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>; Samantha Peterson <SPeterson@CenturyWest.com>
Cc: THOMAS Alex R <Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: FW: Notice of UAO Master Plan Discussion
 
Please include in the public record.
 
Thanks,
 
Tony Beach
OREGON DEPARTMENT OF AVIATION

STATE AIRPORTS MANAGER

OFFICE 503-378-2523  CELL 503-302-5455

M-F 7:30am – 4pm

 
 
 
From: GRAUPP Bill (Avi Board) <Bill.GRAUPP@odav.oregon.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, November 5, 2024 9:14 PM
To: SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>; THOMAS Alex R
<Alex.R.THOMAS@odav.oregon.gov>; BEACH Anthony <Anthony.BEACH@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Notice of UAO Master Plan Discussion
 
Hi,
 
At the Aurora Planning Commission meeting (11/5/2024, 7-8PM), the UAO Master Plan was
discussed by Chair Schafer.  I did some additional comments to prevent mis-conceptions in
some of the statements, primarily about property acquisition.
 
Also on 10/27/2024 12:30PM, I had lunch with Bruce Bennett (UAO Property owner) at the SLE
airport at the Flight Deck where the UAO Master Plan was a topic of discussion as well as the
comments made by former Sen Betsy Johnson the previous Thursday at the CAA Meeting.  
 

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=mLinkFromTile


Thanks, Bill 


